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1. Guruprasad TG

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. guruprasad.tg@gmail.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9A-1

7. Hello, I l ive in the Richmond Highlands And am very concerned about the proposed shelter. I wanted to bring to your attention that the city is considering resining
with zero community outreach. This time to convert a nursing home facil ity into a low barrier homeless shelter on 165th and Aurora to be opened as early as
December. Low barrier meaning no background checks and would allow anyone on drugs or with warrants. This is very close to a lot of residences, day cares , rec
center and high school. A lot of the neighbors in the vicinity are concerned about safety as the city has not made any efforts towards community outreach and
haven't provided any details. This was discussed on the council  meeting on Monday. No details have been released aside from the fact that it wil l  be a low
barrier facil ity owned by King County with the city having no control. The council  is in support of moving ahead and rezoning the plot. Again there has been no
public comment or outreach and looks l ike the decision has already been made.

This is very unfortunate and we strongly oppose the decision.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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